County Councillor Elwyn Morse – 
 Monthly Report to Templeton Community Council, Thursday 15th April 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Obscured 30mph sign near Council Depot -  
Following up from the issue being raised at the last Community Council, I have sent PCC’s Street Care Dept a photo of the recently repositioned sign (in front of a telegraph post!) showing how the post obscures the numbers. I’ve asked how this sign conforms with the relevant Traffic Signage standards!
‘Brown Sign’ on approach to Templeton from the south – 
Again, following a request at the last meeting, I’ve asked the new owners of the property if the tourism sign is still relevant. It is not and they are happy for it to be removed - I shall ask the Highways Dept to remove it.
